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From the Principal 

2022-2024 Site Improvement Plan 
Like all South Australian public schools, Kapunda 
Primary School seeks growth for every student, in 
every class. To achieve this we regularly establish 
school Improvement goals as we seek to improve our 
practices and provide a better education for all 
students, to build them a stronger future. 
Establishing and maintaining our school’s 
performance occurs through ongoing reflective 
practice and self-review to create opportunities for 
innovation and is measured through NAPLAN testing 
in Years 3, 5 & 7, and annual Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check and Progressive Achievement Testing for all 
Year levels. 
 

Our overall 2021 school results in NAPLAN are 
excellent. For the past three years we have kept a 
strong focus on improving students’ reading and 
numeracy. In doing this we have made changes to 
‘what we teach’ and ‘how we teach’ in line with what 
current educational research considers to be best 
practice. On Monday leadership deeply analysed our 
data to support the development of our next three 
year Site Improvement Plan that will set ongoing 
improvement goals, establish what the challenges 
are to our practice and determine what our actions 
will be to meet specific success targets. 
 

Volunteers back on site 
It is wonderful to be able to welcome volunteers on 
site again. If you are volunteering, please ensure you 
are wearing a mask, QR code checking in, sanitising 
hands and practicing social distancing.  

Whilst volunteers are allowed back on site, we are 
still requesting parents/carers to drop and collect 
their children at the gates.  
 

2022 Student Placement 
This week all parents/carers would have received a 
letter inviting the opportunity to provide information 
you consider important to assist when placing your 
child in a class for 2022. Please remember this 
information needs to be returned by Friday, 29th 
October in the box located at the Front Office. 
 

2022 Materials and Services charges 
Section 106A of the Education Act enables schools, in 
consultation with the school Governing 
Council/Community to set, collect and recover a 
Material and Services Charge. Attached in this 
newsletter is a written verification from the Chief 
Executive Officer in the form of a “Watermarked 
Notice”.  
 

All Parents/Caregivers are invited to attend the 
School Governing Council Meeting on Monday 
22/11/2021 at 6:30pm (depending on COVID-19 
restrictions) at which the proposed Materials & 
Services Fees for 2022 are to be approved. Please see 
the copy of these fees in this newsletter. If you have 
any queries regarding this charge, please contact the 
school on 8566 2008. If you are unable to attend the 
Governing Council meeting, you are welcome to 
express your views in writing to the Chairperson, 
Megan McWaters at Kapunda Primary School. 
 

Kind regards, 
David Pitt  
Principal 
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REMINDER 
Pupil Free Day 

Monday 25th October 
 

If you need care for this 
day, please contact 

KOSHC on 0401 997 763 

 

mailto:dl.0200.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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Interesting Facts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Assembly Timetable  
Term 4 

Date Host Class 

22nd Oct 2021 Mrs Mickan/Mrs Valentine’s Class 

29th Oct 2021 Wellbeing Assembly 

5th Nov 2021 Class to be confirmed 

12th Nov 2021 Wellbeing Assembly 

19th Nov 2021 Class to be confirmed 

26th Nov 2021 Wellbeing Assembly 

3rd Dec 2021 Student Voice Representatives 

10th Dec 2021 Year 6 & 7 Farewell Assembly 
 

One parent per student of the class presenting will 
be able to attend assemblies, following 
recommended COVID-19 health guidelines of 
wearing a mask, sanitising hands and assuring 
appropriate social distancing. 
 
 

 

Joke of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
TERM 4 

Monday 25th October  
Pupil Free Day 

 

Starting Monday 1st November 
SAPSASA Cricket 

 

Wednesday 3rd November 
Kindy Information Night 

 

Starting Monday 8th November 
SAPSASA Tennis 

 

Wednesday 17th November 
Kindy Transition 

Challenge Diary Excursion to The Beachouse 
 

Wednesday 24th November 
Kindy Transition 

 

Thursday 25th November 
Year 6 High School Transition 

 

Wednesday 1st December 
Kindy Transition 

Rotary Achiever Award Assembly  
 

Thursday 2nd December 
Year 7 High School Transition 

 

Friday 3rd December 
Splash’n’Dash Carnival 

 

Monday 6th December 
Year 6 & Year 7 Graduation Excursion  

 

Wednesday 8th December 
Year 6 Graduation 

 

Thursday 9th December 
Year 7 Graduation 

 

Friday 10th December 
End of Term 4 – Dismissal 2.10pm 

 

Please note that these dates are subject to change 
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Notice of Material and Services Charges for 2022 
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Instrumental Music 
 

On Thursday Week 10, the KPS musicians "hit the road" and went on a Music Tour. We 

played 3 concerts to students around the school; in the Courtyard to the Receptions 

and some Middle Primary students; outside in the Junior Primary courtyard and to the 

Upper Primary students outside area. I am so proud of our musos - we played very well 

together these 3 songs: Hang on Sloopy, Geronimo and Dynamite (BTS). 

 

Early next term, these musicians will be 

going on an excursion to participate in 

the annual Barossa Music 

Workshop.  They will be joined by 60+ 

musicians from Angaston, Nuri, Greenock 

and Tanunda Primary Schools, as well as 

Nuri HS students in this massive concert. 

 

 

Students currently in year 3-5 at KPS are 

encouraged to join the Instrumental Music 

program next year.  There will be a Demo 

("try-outs") in week 5 of next term for any 

student keen to join us.  

 

To participate, an Expression of Interest 

form, which can be found at the front office or class teachers, needs to be returned 

to the front office. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SAPSASA Girls Football 

We had 5 students who represented KPS in the Barossa & Light SAPSASA Girls 

Football team this week in Adelaide. These girls were a part of making history by 

playing SAPSASA Girls Football in the first competition ever. 

They ended up 3rd in their division by winning 7 of 9 games. 
 

Congratulations!! 

Olivia Leslie, Charlotte Leslie, Jessica Jones, Stella Ryan and Peyton Burgess 
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